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MM/SF 

19
th

 January 2016        

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Pizza Workshop 

 

As part of From Field to Fork Interdisciplinary Learning, Primary 4a will be attending a Pizza 

Workshop at Frankie and Benny’s Restaurant in Livingston on Tuesday 7
th

 February 2017.   

 

Pupils will be travelling by coach from the school which will leave at 9.15am and the 

children will be walking back from Livingston to Mid Calder and will arrive back at the 

school around 11.45am.  School uniform should be worn with a suitable waterproof jacket 

and shoes. 

 

The cost for the trip is £2.00 which is towards the cost of the coach.  Please complete the 

permission slip below and the attached EE2 form and return to the school by 2
nd

 February 

2017. 

 

We will require parent helpers to allow the children to attend.  Please mark below if you can 

assist on the day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mary McKenzie 

Head Teacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………...…………… 

Mid Calder Primary School 

 

 

I give permission for ………………………………………… to visit Frankie and Benny’s on 7
th

 February 

2017. 

 

□ I enclose £2.00 cash 

I am willing to be a parent helper on this trip: Yes/No 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………  Date:  …………………….… 

 

http://comms.unicef.org.uk/t/502497/11616545/2682195/0/

